WORK BASED LEARNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES

Date: May 26, 2011

Time: 12 PM

Location: Sequoia High School

In attendance: Tom Braaten, Susan Miller, Rob Ramsburgh, John

Barhanovich, Judy Karber and Jan Wise

Subject: Welcome

Discussion: John opened the meeting and welcomed all the members. John thanked each committee member for their commitment and support to the

Everett Public Schools WBL Advisory committee.

Subject: Two Year Plan

Discussion: John, Jan and Judy presented the WBL two-year plan to the committee. The committee received copies at the February meeting and approved the revisions. The WBL chairperson, Tom Braaten, signed the revised two-year plan.

Subject: WOIS Curriculum

Discussion: John and Jan distributed copies of the WBL Career Choices WOIS curriculum. They discussed how the program is working for students and the content of the class. John explained that we changed curriculum for the second semester and explained the preparation for this class to be up and running for the beginning of the semester.

Subject: Awards

Discussion: John presented to each committee member the certificate of appreciation from the Everett Public Schools CTE department. John explained the importance of each members support and commitment to the Everett Public Schools Work Based Learning program. John, Jan and Judy thanked each member for their support.

Subject: Next meeting Date:

Discussion: The next meeting will be our kickoff meeting and the time and

agenda will be sent to each member in the Fall.

Subject: Adjourn

Discussion: John adjourned the meeting at 1:05 PM.